
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher; 

Mrs Lisa Christian 
Thursday, 29 June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 Re: Year 2 Leavers Concert 

Sadly, it is time to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 2 children. However, we are pleased to invite you to 

attend our leaver’s concert. 

Due to health and safety requirements, there is a limit to the number of people who can attend each 

performance, however all performances will be the same. 

The concert times are as follows: 

Monday 17th July: Grandparent’s Performance starts 2pm Doors open 1:45pm Please enter via the front 

entrance. This performance is a final dress rehearsal for grandparents only to attend. 

Tuesday 18th July: Performance starts 9:30am Doors open 9:15am Please enter via the front entrance. 

Wednesday 19th July: Performance starts 6pm All children will need to arrive at 5:45pm via the front 

entrance. 

 

All children will be part of all performances, including the evening performance on the Wednesday. Please 

ensure children are in school at 5:45pm in order to get ready for this performance. If you are not watching 

the evening performance, please bring your child to school at 5:45pm. You will then be able to collect your 

child after the performance. We will send further details regarding collection arrangements nearer the time. 

To book tickets, please click on the link and complete the form. Leavers Performance - Tickets.  All tickets 

will be issued on a first come first served basis. Please add your request for any additional tickets you may 

require, dependant on availability. 

We anticipate all performances will be at full capacity, so unfortunately there will be no room for buggies. In 

order for the children to perform without distraction, please make alternative childcare arrangements for 

younger siblings. 

The children are very excited about sharing their concert with you and we are looking forward to welcoming 

as many parents/carers as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Christian  

Headteacher                                                                                              

            

John Ray Infant School 
“learning together, aiming high, proud to be ourselves” 

 

          Notley Road, Braintree, Essex, CM7 1HL 

          Telephone:         01376 323071 

          Email:                 enquiries@johnrayinfants.essex.sch.uk 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/UNSFMdMvc0

